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Dear Dr. Bridle: 

August 27, 1985 

This is just to let you know that your paper has been 
accepted for inclusion in the Jets Conference Proceedings. 

Thank you for your prompt submission. 

Yours sincerely, 

R.N. Henriksen 
Editor 
Jets Conference Proceedings 
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Dear Dr. Bridle: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your manuscript 

material for the Jets Conference Proceedings. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Margaret Fukunaga 
Admin. Assistant 

University of Toronto Toronto Ontario M5S 1A1 
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July 19, 1985 

Prof. R. N. Henriksen 
Canadian Institute for Theoretical Astrophysics 
c/o Department of Astronomy 
University of Toronto 
60 St. George Street 
Toronto, Ont. M5S 1A7 
CANADA 

Dear Dick, 

Here is my review for the C.I.T.A. Workshop Proceedings. You're getting it early, as I 
will be in New Mexico from 25th July to 22nd August, and there won't be time for it to 
overcome the U.S.-Canada mail delay if I finish it on my return. As a result, I do not 
have glossies for my two Figures, but have included in the master copy some high-quality 
laser printer output of both of them. I hope this will satisfy Can.J.Phys. standards. I will 
leave duplicates with our graphics people so that I can have glossies by the time I return 
from New Mexico. I will send glossies to you at that time if you judge that they will be 
needed. In any case, I trust the present versions will suffice for the Sept. 1 deadline. 

It was a good meeting and I look forward to seeing the Proceedings in print. Good luck 
with the "editing". It will be interesting to see what happens in Taos when the observers 
meet the plasma physicists and the numerical simulators en masse. 

With best wishes, 

V~Y 

Alan 
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